
Pre Prep 
 
Our assembly this week focused on the message of our school being against bullying.  We 
talked about what constitutes bullying behaviour, and how children can keep themselves 
safe.  The children suggested people who could help them, with their teachers, friends and 
families featuring strongly.  We considered how we need to behave to ensure that bullying 
does not happen.  
 
A plea to ask families to check that name tapes are firmly attached to all items please.  
Sadly, there are regularly unnamed items that we cannot return to their owners.  This is 
time consuming for staff to manage and distressing for the children who are without their 
correct uniform. 
 
The front lawn at Southfield is now roped off for the winter.  The children have been told 
not to walk into the roped off area, and not to swing on the rope.  We would be grateful if 
you could support this when supervising your children before and after school. 
 
Lastly, a reminder that registration closes in the morning at 08:30 and children should be in 
class by this time.  Please do not be alarmed if the red front door is closed when you arrive, 
it will not be locked and just means that we are conserving heat! 
 


